
100%
High School

Fees

Dear Friends,
I thank God for another opportunity to share with you, our great donors in partnership with Fred's
Kids Org. It is true God uses the weak and even at times the despised to put to shame the mighty and
wise of this world. A small group of people but with faith, this is Fred's Kids Org together with their
kind donors have for a second time sent back to school the biggest group of sponsored orphaned
high school students without a hitch. All fee paid, supplies, transport and pocket money taken care of
including poor Kane of our Nyasoti church now fully boarding at her school. God is good. A new,
bigger back up power generator installed with automatic change over system. No more dark moments
even during evening classes and in the day for computer lessons. Sunday church services not
interfered with any more. Thank you great friends and donors. It has been a tough season medically
for most of the Fred's Kids Kenya family. The organization, through donors, has managed to meet
many medical bills and we are seeing great improvements in the lives of the sick. God bless you. It is
also tough with the food situation here with prices of our main food doubling but I thank God for
regular monthly support of food. This is only possible because our donors care so very much. We
appreciate your prayers for our church ministry.  I am looking forward to more good working relations
and even to more interesting things God has in store for us as a team.

Thanks and God Bless. In Chris,
Fred Otieno

James 1:27 
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Kenya is not immune to
the inflation being felt
around the world. Food
costs have doubled over
the past year and have
created a concern for
Fred and the children at
Marindi Grace Academy.
As one the primary
sources

MAIZE

sources of food, having a store of extra maize is very important to the long term success of both MGA
and Fred's Kids as an organization. If you're interested in partnering with us to help fill this need,
please reach out to the board for more information.



It is another very good opportunity
to celebrate the Lord's doings in the
school and church ministry in Kenya
through the support from Fred's Kids

and the friends of Fred's Kids.
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Fred's Kids

We celebrate with the team in Kenya for the completion of yet
another church building during the quarter. We would not be able to
accomplish such great things for the Kingdom without your support!

As we approach the end of an amazing 2022, the Fred's Kids Board
would like to Thank You all for your continued support. We simply
could not have accomplished what we were able to do this year
without each and every one of you! Throughout this Thanksgiving and
Christmas season, we pray that you are blessed and that you would
keep Fred, the children, and the rest of the staff in Kenya in your
prayers. We are extremely excited about the future and, in particular,
what God will accomplish next year through the Fred's Kids Ministry. 

YEAR END 2022

As a reminder, Fred's Kids is a 501c3 organization which means that
all donations are tax deductible. Giving summaries will be mailed out
in early 2023 for your 2022 Tax Returns. 
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